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Mr. Robert Hunt 

On behalf of Dublin City Council 
 
 
 
 
 

05 March 2021       Reg. No.: W0303-01 

 

Reminder in relation to the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, in respect of a licence 

application from Dublin City Council for a facility located at Ballymun Recycling Centre, St. 

Margaret's Road, Ballymun, Dublin 11. 

 

Dear Mr Hunt, 
 

I refer to your letter (ref. 10243-L-01-006), of 01 March 2021, requesting an eight week 

extension for the submission of further information in respect of the above waste licence 

application. 

 

Please be advised that the proposal for additional time to complete the submission is to the 

satisfaction of the EPA. Therefore, you are requested to submit the information on or before 

26 April 2021. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Jim Johnson 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


